
 

Our Ref:  BSE 
 
Monday 18th March 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Easter Break Revision - Year 11 
 
In our continued efforts to prepare students for their studies, we will be running Easter revision sessions for 
students. These sessions will be targeted support for upcoming final exams starting on Thursday 9th May. There 
sessions are to be delivered in school. Any students arriving 10mins after the start time will not be admitted into 
the session. 
Where students have 2 sessions in a day they are advised to bring a packed lunch as there are 2 sessions running 
with a 30 minute break between them. Students can have their packed lunch in canteen that will be supervised by 
staff. 
 
Please see the timetable below to show what sessions are running at what time.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
All students must sign in and sign out at reception each day.  
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to email me on bobby.sembhi@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

P. Sembhi  
 

Ms P Sembhi 
Senior Consultant for Raising Achievement 
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